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AUTO-CHLOR 
INCORPORATED 

5161 TOMKEN ROAD 
MISSISSAUGA, ONT.  L4W 1P1

NET CONTENTS: 20 LITRE

DOMESTIC SODIUM HYPOCHLORITE

GUARANTEE:
SODIUM HYPOCHLORITE............10.8

REG. NO. 16022  PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

WARNING CORROSIVE 
DANGEROUS GAS FORMED WHEN MIXED WITH ACID

Remove Leaking Packages WASH ALKALINE CAUSTIC LIQUIDS OFF WITH
WATER CAUTION ALKALINE CAUSTIC LIQUID-DO NOT DROP Do not load
with Explosives or near articles bearing YELLOW labels

This is to certify that the contents of this package are properly
described by name and are packed and marked and are in proper
condition for transportation according to the Regulations
prescribed by the Canadian Transport Commission.

PRECAUTION:

Do not put in aluminium or silverware containers,  Avoid contact
with skin and eyes.  Do not mix with toilet bowl cleaners, rust
remover, household ammonia or acid.

FIRST AID TREATMENT:

Contains Sodium Hypochlorite.  If splashed in eyes or on skin,
flush thoroughly with water.  If swallowed give one or two
glasses of milk or warm water.  Call Physician immediately.  Keep
patient warm.

FOR SWIMMING POOL CHLORINATION



NET CONTENTS-20 LITRE

A sodium hypochlorite solution - 12% AV.CI2 when packed. FOR
SANITARY POOL WATER Just add the correct amount of sodium
hypochlorite to the water daily.

RECOMMENDED APPLICATION GUIDE Note:  First application should be
double the indicated amount.

Litre of Water Total Daily charge
10,000 125-250 mL
20,000 250-500 mL
30,000 375-750 mL
40,000 600 mL-1.0L
50,000 625 mL-1.25L
60,000 1.1 -2.2L
230,000 2.3 -3.5L

CHLORINE TESTING:

Use a test kit to measure the available chlorine. Test kits are
available at moderate cost from your Pool Supply Distributor.
Approximate measurements can be made by taste of the pool water. 
Water with 0.5 to 1.0 p.p.m. AV.CI2 has a slight but not
unpleasant taste of chlorine. Water with no detectable taste of
chlorine is too low in available chlorine for safety.

AVAILABLE CHLORINE:

The disinfecting power of chlorine in the pool is measured in
parts per million of available chlorine (p.p.m. AV. CI2).  For
pool water the desirable level of available chlorine is .5 to
1.0 p.p.m.

******************************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service. 
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